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The Northern Pass will not serve New Hampshire and will harm our tourism, natural environment, and wildlife.  

Major environmental and conservation organizations in the state of New Hampshire oppose the project. The  

project is designed to fix a problem that does not exist since New Hampshire already generates more power than  

it uses and the demand for electricity is trending downward. New Hampshire consumers will pay the price of  

construction of this project on their energy bills, already too high. Claims of job creation are exaggerated as  

many will require highly skilled laborers in specific technologies and others will be temporary. There is no economic  

benefit to local communities, as claimed, as the project will harm local tourism, real estate values, and energy  

economies. 

 

 


